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I support the Toowoomba City Community Aerodrome application for Collective Bargaining. If this goes 
ahead, it will help keep costs down for all users of the aerodrome whether you are a leaseholder, 
maintenance customer or an aircraft owner. This will keep the aerodrome a thriving community for 
businesses, engineers, apprentices, pilots, and for the wider aviation community who utilise the 
aerodrome.


